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Care. No matter what.

Dear Mary,

When 33-year-old Hannah lost her health insurance, she panicked,
worried about how she would get the regular the medical tests that she
desperately needed. Due to some irregular cells in past exams, it was
recommended to Hannah that she get a pap smear and bloodwork
every six months. She was due for these tests in the next few weeks.

Enter Planned Parenthood.

Because of our services at low or no cost, Hannah was able to get every
test she needed, and in a timely fashion.

Right now, women are facing major obstacles in obtaining health care, and
while we’re actively able to provide care for thousands of women every
week, we need your help to make our efforts go even further.

We'd love it if you could make a donation of any amount to help us achieve
our mission.

Every dollar collected goes directly toward our ongoing services, plus our
outreach efforts to let as many women as possible know that we can help.

Here are the ways you can make a donation:

Donate online at https://www.plannedparenthood.org/get-involved/other-
ways-give or call us at 1-800-230-7526

Hannah thanks you for helping her to get the care she needs. We all thank
you!

Alexis McGill Johnson
President and CEO
Planned Parenthood Federation of America, Inc.


https://www.plannedparenthood.org/get-involved/other-ways-give
https://www.plannedparenthood.org/get-involved/other-ways-give
tel:18002307526

P.S. If you're unable to make a donation at this time, and would like to
explore ways to volunteer, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We’d love for

you to join us in helping women everywhere.
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